
Survivors of domestic violence and their children often have to part with personal belongings and household 
items. To address these losses and help families reestablish their homes, we accept donations of new and gently-
used goods as needed, and according to our storage availability. Please contact our office prior to dropping 
off your donation to confirm our current needs and storage capacity by calling (573)346-9630. 

Below is a list of helpful personal care and household items that are a tremendous help to individuals and 

families who have transitioned through our emergency shelter or other temporary housing: 

     New or Gently-Used: 

• Kitchenware: pots & pans, utensils & silverware, dishes & glasses, small appliances, measuring cups & 
spoons, storage containers, etc. 

     New Only: 

• Bath Towels, Washcloths 
• Laundry supplies (laundry bags, laundry detergent, spot treatment, bleach, dryer sheets, etc) 
• Cleaning tools (brooms & dust pans, mops, buckets, sponges, dish brush or scrubbies, etc.) 
• Trash bags 
• Paper products ( paper towels and toilet paper) 
• Feminine Hygiene Products 
• Underwear and socks for adults and children 

 
CLOTHING 

Please note: We are not accepting donations of gently-used clothing at this time.  At CADV we are very 
fortunate to receive frequent offers of gently-used clothing donations, but we have extremely limited capacity to 
store clothing. We recommend contacting Raising Hope Free Store located at 956 N. Business Highway 5, 
Camdenton, MO. 

At times, families will arrive at our emergency shelter with only the clothes on their back. To help both adults 
and children with immediate needs, we are always able to accept the NEW items listed below, in both 
Adult and Children's sizes: 

• Socks and Underwear 
• Sweatpants, Lounge Pants, or Leggings  
• T-Shirts, Sweatshirts 
• Pajamas, Bathrobes 
• Slippers, Flip-Flops 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/2O6ANII63PBCT is our Amazon wish list for your convenience. 


